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GEP (Global eProcure) supports relief efforts in Japan 

  

Clark, NJ – April 7, 2011 

The tragic events in Japan have touched us profoundly and our thoughts are with the people of Japan. 
Ongoing earthquake and tsunami relief operations call for aid on an epic scale. GEP is committed to 
supporting these efforts. GEP employees and management raised $10,000 and UNICEF provided a matching 
gift of an additional $10,000. Our contribution to the US Fund for UNICEF (USF) will help children in Japan 
impacted by the recent devastation. Our customers and visitors to the GEP website can also show their 
support by donating directly to UNICEF by clicking on www.unicefusa.org
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For More Information:  
Alison B. Dahlman 
GEP  
100 Walnut Ave. 
Clark, NJ  07066  
www.gep.com 
alison@gep.com 
P 732.428.3001 
M 973.222.1204 
F 732.382.6363  
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